
 

 

 
13 November 2020 

Dear parents and carers 

We have been informed that a student in year 8 at Tonbridge has tested positive for COVID-19, 
however she was already in isolation and has not been in school all week. This covers the time that 
she would have potentially been infectious to others. 

The guidance states that individuals need to self-isolate if they have been in close contact with 
someone who has tested positive for COVID-19 two days prior to symptoms, or in the case that there 
are no symptoms, two days prior to a positive test result.  

Both the DfE and KCC have confirmed that there is no need for any members of the school 
community to take any action at this time.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs E Bone 
Headteacher 

  


